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13 July 2018 
 
Dear Finance and Premises Governors 
 
I write to thank you for attending Resources Working Party (RWP) last night and providing 
Members with a really informative and impressive presentation into the performance of Malton 
Community Sports Centre (MCSC). 
 
The following points were agreed: 
 

1. Council be asked to update the Outside Bodies list for a representative to attend the MCSC 
Finance and Premises Governors meetings  

2. Requesting further detailed information on the plans to develop a fitness suite which 
identifies how the facility would bring something unique, new and add value to Malton, 
Norton and the district of Ryedale, evidence to support there would be no detrimental 
impact on other fitness facilities in Malton and Norton to enable the pending S106 
application to be re-considered by the Grants Committee 

3. Subject to the usual budget setting decision making processes confirm that RWP would 
suggest a provisional 2 year extension to the annual £30,000 revenue contribution in 
2019/20 and 2020/21 on the basis that there would need to be a clear understanding of 
how MCSC plans to increase capacity and profitability to enable a reduction in future 
subsidy. 

4. Future performance reports to be considered by the Council on an annual basis.  
 
I must stress that Members remain of the view that the Council should not be investing public 
money into something which directly competes with existing local businesses however Members 
are interested in fresh ideas that benefit our communities and would welcome further costings and 
details for the classroom and physio equipment. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any other queries or issues I can help you with. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Luke Ives 
Chair of Policy and Resources Committee 
 
 
cc Rob Williams Head Teacher, Malton School 
Paul Kear, Operations Director, Malton School 
Jay Rowley, Community Sport Manager, MCSC 
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